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Career Services

November 21, 2013

Dear Lin Lin:

As we head into this season of thanks, it is once again my pleasure to send you a welcome reminder of
your influence on students’ lives.

The Class of 2012 Outcomes Report was recently completed and distributed electronically to the
President’s Cabinet and department chairs. The survey contains information such as graduates’
satisfaction with their advisement and major department faculty, employment status, and plans for
graduate study. Within the survey, graduates are also given an opportunity to list faculty and staff who
have most significantly impacted their college experience.

| am pleased to inform you that you were mentioned among the responses from our 2012 graduates.
Enclosed is a congratulatory postcard from each student who identified you on the survey. Your
significant contributions to our students do not go unrecognized.

On behalf of our graduates, thank you for your dedication and professionalism.

If you have any questions about the 2012 Outcomes Report or would like an electronic copy, please
contact Career Services at x4715. t

Sincerely,

Michele Baran
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Van Hoesen, Room B-5 « P.O. Box 2000 « Cortland, NY 13045-0900
Phone: 607-753-4715 « Fax: 607-753-2937 « career.services@cortland.edu
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